
 

†This is not a CPA firm. 
* Assurance, attest, and audit services provided by Carr, Riggs & Ingram, L.L.C.

"Carr, Riggs & Ingram" and "CRI" are the brand names under which Carr, Riggs & Ingram, L.L.C. ("CRI CPA"), CRI Advisors, LLC ("CRI Advisors" or "Advisors"), and Capin Crouse, LLC ("Capin Crouse CPA"), and CRI Capin 
Crouse Advisors, LLC ("Capin Crouse Advisors") provide professional services. CRI CPA, Capin Crouse CPA, CRI Advisors, Capin Crouse Advisors, Carr, Riggs & Ingram Capital, LLC and their respective subsidiaries operate as 
an alternative practice structure in accordance with the AICPA Code of Professional Conduct and applicable law, regulations and professional standards. CRI CPA and Capin Crouse CPA are licensed independent certified 
public accounting ("CPA") firms that separately provide attest services, as well as additional ancillary services, to their clients. CRI CPA and Capin Crouse CPA are independently-owned CPA firms that provide attestation 
services separate from one another. CRI Advisors and Capin Crouse Advisors provide tax and business consulting services to its clients. CRI Advisors and its subsidiaries, including Capin Crouse Advisors, are not licensed CPA 
firms and will not provide any attest services. The entities falling under the Carr, Riggs & Ingram or CRI brand are independently owned and are not responsible or liable for the services and/or products provided, or engaged to
 be provided, by any other entity under the Carr, Riggs & Ingram or CRI brand. Our use of the terms "CRI," "we," "our," "us," and terms of similar import, denote the alternative practice structure conducted by CRI CPA, Capin 
Crouse CPA, Capin Crouse Advisors, and CRI Advisors, as appropriate.

CRIadv.com

Want to Learn More? Contact 
us at CRIadv.com/contact or 
by scanning the QR code.  

Government & Public Sector
Compliance Consulting

The last thing any governmental-based entity wants to receive are compliance findings from auditors or other 
oversight bodies—and no government wants their funds to be in jeopardy due to a failure to maintain required 
compliance measures. Bringing aboard CRI’s governmental accounting advisors to your team helps ensure 
compliance maintenance amidst a sea of seemingly continuous changes, often resulting in peace of mind for your 
organization. Minimizing the risk of returned funds due to noncompliance and accelerating program performance 
not only saves your governmental organization time, but also money. From grants and federal pandemic relief 
funding compliance to our extensive single audit* experience, CRI’s team has the fortitude and honed skill to keep 
your organization focused on the future.

Peace of mind within a constantly evolving governmental compliance 
environment is within reach with the help of CRI’s trusted team of 
governmental accounting advisors.

Why CRI?


